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To:   ETFO Workplace Stewards 
From:  Craig Smith, President, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local (ETFO TVTL) 
Date:   December 2, 2024 
Regarding:  REMINDER - 25 Year Celebration – Celebrant Name Submission 
 
The ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local is currently planning a celebration for all ETFO Members who 
have completed twenty-five years of teaching as of June 30, 2024 (e.g. they are currently in their 26th 
year). 
 
Your help is needed to ensure all eligible Members are recognized.  Please survey your staff and list all 
Members who qualify. Please send the attached form to the ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local by 
Friday, December 6, 2024. 
 

25 Year Celebration 
 

School:                                                                                                                                                             
 

MEMBER’S NAME 
 
- Please Print - 

MEMBER’S INITIALS ARE REQUIRED 
 
“I give permission to ETFO Thames 
Valley Teacher Local to publish my 
name in any correspondence relating 
to the 25 Year Celebration” 

Number of years at 
Thames Valley 
District School 

Board plus number 
of years at other 

Boards to total 25 
years 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

   
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information regarding this Communiqué please contact the Local office by phone at 519-474-
3150, or by email at etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com  
 
 
c. Released Executive, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local 
 

 

ACTION 

REQUIRED Communiqué 

Please return this form to the ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local office 
by Friday, December 6, 2024, via: 

 
Fax (519-474-3664) OR Email (etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com) 

 

“The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  

mailto:etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com

